

**PIRTON SPORTS AND SOCIAL CLUB**  
**Minutes of a Meeting on Tuesday, 30th**  
**April 2019, at 7.30pm at the Club House**

**Present:** S Smith – Chairman  
J Cumberland  
R Manders  
A Scott

		<b>ACTION</b>
<b>1</b>	<p><b>Apologies</b></p> <p>None</p>	
<b>2</b>	<p><b>Minutes of the Previous Meeting</b></p> <p>The minutes of the meeting were agreed and signed.</p>	
<b>3</b>	<p><b>Matters Arising</b></p> <p>JC will bring the fairy lights down when she has a minute.</p> <p>We need to pin Andy Lomas down to a date to decorate the club house. JC reported that he is very busy at the moment.</p>	<p>JC</p> <p>JC</p>
<b>4</b>	<p><b>Reports</b></p> <p><b>Treasurer</b> - SS said the deposit on the fireworks for this year's Bonfire Night has been paid. This has gone to the Parish Council and they will re-claim the VAT. The issue of VAT is still to be resolved.</p> <p><b>Bar and Bookings</b> – No report due to the absence of DS. However, SS reported there are very few bookings.</p> <p><b>Maintenance</b> - SS said the ladies loo has been re-painted and they are beginning on the gents loo's. Basically the clubhouse is very dirty and need a thorough deep clean everywhere. AS suggested doing a 'deep clean' on a specific area of the clubhouse on a rota basis, i.e. the basic clean plus a deep clean every month. We could suggest this to Christine and ask her to let us know if and when she needs help.</p> <p>Rota could be: Bar, kitchen and extension, ladies loo's, gents loo's, utility room at the back, changing rooms, main room, showers (de-scaling etc).</p> <p>SS has bought a new mat for the front door. He has also bought a new door for the 'home' changing room but needs to fit a lock on it.</p>	<p>SS</p>
<b>5</b>	<p><b>Parish Council Matters</b></p> <p>Rabbits - Nothing has been done about this problem.</p>	
<b>6</b>	<p><b>Youth Club Matters</b></p> <p>None</p>	



**Addresses:**

Steve Smith - [greatgreensteve@hotmail.co.uk](mailto:greatgreensteve@hotmail.co.uk)  
Jackie Cumberland - [jacpirton@yahoo.co.uk](mailto:jacpirton@yahoo.co.uk)  
Rosemary Manders - [r.manders49@gmail.com](mailto:r.manders49@gmail.com)  
Simon Maple - [simon.maple@networkrail.co.uk](mailto:simon.maple@networkrail.co.uk)  
Jill Rogers - [jillyrogers@aol.com](mailto:jillyrogers@aol.com)  
Dibby Saunders - [dsaunders8246@gmail.com](mailto:dsaunders8246@gmail.com)  
Alan Scott - [alan@the-familyscott.com](mailto:alan@the-familyscott.com)